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SYSL Board Meeting 

Tuesday, April 13, 2010 
CALL TO ORDER: 

Meeting called to order at 7:42 by Marlene Vega, SYSL President  

 

ROLL CALL:    All present except OLG, Tahoe Park, and Southgate.. Land Park hosted and introduced the 

board members present. Tim Rickard, the “Candy Man” made a presentation for fundraising. 

 

APPROVAL OF MINUTES: 

Motion to approve made by Land Park, seconded by Woodland. Motion passed unanimously. 

 

FIRST VICE REPORT: 

None. 

 

HEAD COACH REPORT: 

A Coaching Etiquette Clinic will be incorporated into the “F” course. A mandatory two hour pre “F” course for 

Club Head Coaches will be held Thursday July 15, location TBD. 

 

HEAD REFEREE REPORT: 

The website has been updated for the referee clinics for the upcoming year. In April it was Dixon, May it is 

Woodland, and June in Greenhaven. 

 

TREASURER’S REPORT: 

Hope passed out the 2009/2010 year end report and the 2010/2011 proposed budget. There were many 

questions and much discussion. A motion to accept was made by Fruitridge and seconded by East Sac. The 

motion carried by 15-0-1 and the new budget was approved. 

 

REGISTRAR’S REPORT: 

Jennifer held the annual SYSL registrar’s training meeting for club registrars. There are some changes for the 

upcoming year. Every Club Board member needs to fill out the CYSA “Team Official Registration and Risk 

Management Disclosure Form” (unless filling one out as a Coach – you only need to do it once). The Player 

Pass is going to be changing. It becomes more important that the picture is the right size. Clubs need to check 

the player’s picture at your registration and correct it there. No sunglasses or hats in the pictures! 

For the CCSL, a roster of 15 is ok for this year for u-11. 

 

SECRETARY’S REPORT: 

East Sac will host the next meeting at Turn Verein Hall. The Meeting Hosting schedule was passed around for 

signups for 2010-2011. 

 

PRESIDENT’S REPORT: 

At the Soccer Expo in Santa Clara, Distict 6/SYSL said goodbye to Kathy Ayala and Michele Steiner. 

 



 

 

COMMITTEE REPORT: 

Metro – Applications due May 20 at the Metro meeting at Johnny’s Sidewalk Pizza. Seeding tournament July 

24-25. 

OLD BUSINESS: 

The Clubs presented their uniforms for 2010/2011. If there are conflicts between clubs with similar colors, the 

home team must wear the practice vests or “pinnies”. 

 

Pins for 2010 will be designed by Valley Hi. 

 

NEW BUSINESS: 

Wayne Novoa talked about the new men’s semi-pro team, the Sacramento Gold of the National Premier Soccer 

League. They are looking for volunteers and play at River City high School. 

New affiliations: 

“Inter” – no representative to present their case. Affiliation request tabled. 

Davis Alliance – 3 Metro teams and possibly 10 rec. Motion to approve by LP, Fruitridge second. Approved 15-

1-0. 

Sacramento Alliance – Fruitridge motioned to approve as a “program”, Valley Hi second. 10-2-3 approved as a 

program. 

There will be a Valley Hi Classic Class 4 tournament on August 21-22 

The Woodland Sunshine Classic Class 3 tournament u-11 - u19 boys and girls Aug 21 -22 

Land Park Ten Cup u-10 tournament, class 3 Aug 21 -22 

Land Park Summer Shootout, class 3, Aug 28 -29 u-11 - u19 boys and girls 

 

 

GOOD OF GAME: 

Thanks to Land Park for hosting and providing food and drinks. 

 

ADJOURNMENT: 

Motion to adjourn by Land Park. Seconded by Southgate. Meeting adjourned at 9:14. 

 

NEXT MEETING:      Host Club: East Sac    Location: Turn Verein Hall  
See SYSL website for map and directions. 


